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Thursday 7th September 2023 
 

Welcome to Year One and Two 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
It has been lovely to welcome the children back to school this week; they have been a credit to 
themselves and to you. 
 
This week has been all about getting to know each other, sharing expectations and becoming 
familiar with routines. We have already made a start with our reading, writing, phonics and 
science and have introduced the children to this half term’s topic ‘Castles and Kingdoms. 
 
Whilst we have read with all of the children this week, we have made the decision not to send any 
books home until next week. By Friday 15th September, all children will have brought home two 
reading books accompanied by more information regarding reading expectations and routines. 
 
Spelling books and information regarding spelling routines will follow by the end of Week Three. 
 
Weekly maths homework will begin after October half term; information will again follow closer 
to the time. 
 
We hope by staggering both the information we send out to you and the tasks your child will be 
expected to complete should make things a little more manageable for all our families as we settle 
back into ‘school mode’ 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Key Stage One Team 
 
 
 
 
 
                               


